Engagement Method	Who	How	Outcome
Visitor Survey	General Public	Available online and as a paper survey between the 13th October 2017 and 1st December 2017. It was promoted by Dudley Council through social media, including Twitter and Facebook, as well as an e-bulletin to over 70,000 subscribers, ward member email, media releases, website updates and three council employees and staff newsletters. There was a good take up, with 332 responses.	Stevens Park seems to be a well-used space, visited mostly by local people who tend to walk there, and mostly used for playing, walking / walking the dog or relaxing. However, most stay for an hour or less and the Park's condition is generally considered poor, with less than a third rating the condition good or excellent. While the satisfaction level is similar to many other Parks pre-HLF funded restoration, the survey results offer a good indication of what improvements people would like to see. There is a clear need for better / more pathways, as well as more interpretation about the heritage of the Park. While the poor condition of the Park and the presence of gangs and anti-social behaviour were a major factor preventing people from coming, the lack of toilets and cafe were two of the biggest barriers to visiting. Many would also like to see the Park made more wildlife

			friendly as well as seeing more activities and events.
School Survey	Quarry Bank Primary School Mount Pleasant Primary School Thorns Primary School The Old Park School	In October 2017 local schools were contacted about their current and potential for future use of the park and house. All responded.	
			Outdoor teaching area (possibly linked to horticultural space)
			Horticultural projects – linked to the growing space so need to consider any specific schools requirements
			Access to natural areas – currently limited opportunities

			Activity plan considerations Local history a common interest Sports activities
Stakeholder Consultation	Wide-ranging community organisations	community organisations were contacted, provided with an	including; Mount Pleasant Local History Group Walking for Health

			As well as organisations interested in running commercial activities from the park.
Stakeholders' Workshop	Stakeholders	In March 2018 a workshop was held at Quarry Bank Community Centre. The workshop gathered views on several themes including-	A large number of ideas were generated under each theme. Thoughts were recorded onto umbrella diagrams and subsequently passed to relevant members of the design team for consideration in forming Round 2 Plans.
		Community garden Management & maintenance	
		Activity planning	